
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
 
 

GENERAL PLAN UPDATE STEERING 
COMMITTEE 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the GENERAL PLAN UPDATE 
STEERING COMMITTEE, scheduled for MAY 21, 2025, has been canceled. 
 
The next regular meeting is expected to take place on a date to be determined in 
June 2025. More information to come soon.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


